
 
    
        

        
              
 

 
                                                  

 
 
 
 

The Editorial Board is delighted to announce that the Lockdown Edition 

of The Martiniere Post is in the works, and shall be released in the 

coming weeks. To this end, students of classes 6-12 are encouraged to 

submit articles on the following topic: 

What is your view on the lockdown? Aspects of this could also include 

time spent at home with loved ones, online studies and missing school. 

Are the various policies of the government in response to Coronavirus 

justified, and are they being implemented properly? (Responses can 

include facts, thoughts, stories, art, etc.) 

The best entries shall be published in the Post. The length of the write-up 

must be 200-250 words. Articles may be mailed in Word document form 

to lamartinierepostlucknow@gmail.com. Deadline for submission is the 

7th of August, 2020. 
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